
What Is Planned
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), with the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) is proposing a bridge replacement  project. This project will 
replace the Klamath River Bridge, No. 02-0117 near the community of Hamburg on State 
Route 96 (SR-96) in Siskiyou County. The purpose of the project is to provide a bridge that 
meets modern highway design standards, accommodates interregional transportation 
needs, reduces maintenance costs, and provides safety for the traveling public. 

Notice of Availability
Caltrans and the FHWA have prepared an Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative 
Declaration (IS/MND) for the Klamath River Bridge Replacement. This notice is to inform 
you of the preparation of the IS/MND and of its availability for you to review. The IS/MND is 
being circulated for public and agency review in accordance with California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) guidelines. It is available for public review from 
November 11 to December 10, 2021.

A copy of the IS/MND is available for review at Caltrans District 2, 1031 Butte Street, 
Redding, and the Post Office at 33 Davis Road, Happy Camp, CA. It is also available 
online at: https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-3/d3-programs/d3-
environmental/d3-environmental-docs. Copies of supporting technical documents 
are available upon request. To request a copy of the IS/MND or supporting technical 
documents, please contact Keith Pelfrey, Senior Environmental Planner, at 
Keith.Pelfrey@dot.ca.gov or (530) 941-3340.

Please submit any comments you may have in writing by December 10, 2021 to:
California Department of Transportation, Attn: Keith Pelfrey
Caltrans District 2 Office of Environmental Mgmt., MS-30

 1657 Riverside Drive, Redding, CA 96001

Special Accommodations: For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document can be made available in 
Braille, in large print, on audiocassette, or computer disk. To obtain a copy in one of these alternate formats, please 
call or write to Caltrans, Attn: Emiliano Pro, North Region Environmental Management, 1657 Riverside Drive, 
Redding, CA 96001; (530) 225-3174 (Voice), or use the California Relay Service 1 (800) 735-2929 (TTY), or 711. 
Caltrans is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
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